






 

 

January 12, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am happy to write this letter of recommendation for CGI Merchant Group concerning their recent 

acquisition in Washington D.C. with the pending purchase of the Trump Hotel.  We are of the opinion that 

this hotel will make an exceptional Waldorf Astoria.  

 is the management company for  

.  We have enjoyed a strong working relationship with  

, Vice President of Hospitality Asset Management, and the team at CGI.  I am confident they will 

have great success in this new endeavor.  

 






